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Players Returning From Junior Camps in September 

It is the common goal of the Four Quadrants that each and every player has an opportunity to try out for 
Junior A and WHL teams. It is the expectation of the four Elite Associations that the players who are not 
successful in making a Junior or WHL roster for the upcoming season, will be returned to the Home 
Association as soon as possible in September. 

In no case will a player be accepted back into the U18 AAA program, in any of the four Elite Associations, 
after September 28th of the current playing season. The deadline date is the last day that the four Elite 
Associations can return players to the community stream and therefore after this date our rosters will 
be completed. Any player returned from Junior Camp(s) after September 28th, may compete for a roster 
spot in the Junior B program. 
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